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I OPPOSE [HB 2138]. 

 

I am certain Governor Kotek is a nice and congenial person. 

 

I disagree with every word in [HB 2138]. 

 

[HB 2138] is a doctrine of destruction for single-family zoned neighborhoods. 

 

Oregon should not be providing and or enticing people to live here. Quite the 

contrary, Oregon should make housing in Oregon only for those that can afford to live 

in Oregon devoid of even the slightest government subsidy and or consideration. 

 

This means Oregon should be constructing methodologies to 'Boot' the Illegal Aliens 

and others that cannot afford to live here save; veterans, disabled people and seniors 

in the twilight of their years. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 


